Comments by Sornchai Looaresuwan

This is to acknowledge the Malaria Workshop held in Japan recently. I would like to say a
few words that the workshop went well and was informative; reached the objective which had
been set prior to the workshop. I found that the contents, programme, discussion were useful.
The most important is that the participation of scientists and researchers from Japan were
highly appreciated. The workshop not only brought the world famous experts to meet and
discuss with the experts from Japan but also made the collaboration; exchanged idea and
knew each other which will contribute to science and technology on Malaria. I am confident
that the meeting succeeded to its goal; therefore, I would like to say that the success came
from the hard working of the organizing committee. Last but not least, I would like to
acknowledge the supporters/donors who made this meeting possible.



